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You are hereby notified that the Salem Sustainability, Energy, and Resiliency Committee’s meeting on 

Wednesday, January 24, 2024, at 6:30 PM has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum. 

 

Please direct any questions to Stacy Kilb, Sustainability Engagement Coordinator, skilb@salem.com or 

(978) 745-9595 x41013 

 

 

 
Know Your Rights Under the Open Meeting Law, M.G.L. c. 39 §23B, and City Ordinance Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033.  Please contact the 

Sustainability and Resiliency Department at (978) 745-9595 x41010 for more information. 
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